Nº 114 – December 2017

FORTHCOMING EVENTS

www.seeccc.co.uk/events.php

Tuesday 5 December

Annual General Meeting

at The Constitutional Club, Broad Street, Spalding, PE11 1TB. Meet from 7.30pm for an 8pm start. Free buffet food for all members attending – email Adrian by 1st December.

Sunday 17 December

Christmas lunch

This year's festivities will be held at the **Toft Hotel** near Bourne, PE10 OJX. The menu was attached to your Newsletter email in October and November. Due to popular demand, extra places have now been secured and can be booked up to 5th December. Contact Joy on 01775 723856 or email her at imann@eemc.co.uk.

Tuesday 9 January 2018

Clubnight quiz

Kindly organised by Julie Baxter. Provisionally at The Constitutional Club, Spalding, PE11 1TB. Meet from 7.30pm for an 8pm start. Full details next month.

CHAIR'S FESTIVE CHATTER

Welcome to December's Newsletter.

An unplanned visit to Peterborough Hospital for a hernia op has rather disrupted preparation of this edition and we're right in the middle of a house move too... So I apologise for the brevity of this Newsletter, but time has been short.

Thanks to everyone involved, especially Neil & Pamela Williams, in organising the November

pub night at The Chequers in Weston. Around 30 members enjoyed some delicious food and a convivial evening.

Next up, we have our AGM on 5 December when the yearly run through the club's affairs is open to inspection and, hopefully, comment by you all. I would like to thank each and every Committee member for their excellent support and contributions to the Club this year. Thanks also to those who have offered to take on the mantle for next year; there's still time for you to volunteer if you haven't done so yet! Or to offer your skills as an event organiser. Don't forget if you wish to benefit from the free food on offer at the AGM, I just need to know you're planning to come along by 1st December.

After the AGM, it will be a couple of weeks until the Christmas lunch for which we already have lots of bookings but Joy has secured more space if you wish to join us.

Finally, I would like to wish our Club Members a Very Merry Christmas. Have a great time and we look forward to seeing you soon.



Adrian Cunnington

WELCOME TO NEW MEMBERS Larry and Faye Crabb from Woolsthorpe by Colsterworth.



North Wales Classic Car Tour 15-21 Sept 2018

With this newsletter are enclosed details of next September's North Wales Classic Car Tour being organised by All Marque Car Tours. AMCT is not a Club, Society or any type of commercial enterprise. It was launched in 2015 by SEECCC member Brian Patmore with the objective to provide classic car owners across the UK, irrespective of the car's manufacturer, the opportunity to enjoy their treasured possession in the company of other like-minded individuals in the way they should be enjoyed — by driving them.

All Marque Car Tours has taken the desire to get the car out for a spin to another level. Now there is a plan; a holiday that someone else has meticulously planned with lovers of classic cars front of mind. Hotel sourced, daily ride-outs and attractions to see and new friends to make along the way. Why not join us in North Wales next autumn?

BJP

Fancy yourself as a driver?

A letter received by our Secretary:

Hello Joy,

My name is Michael Greene and I am a Casting Researcher at Twenty Twenty TV. I am contacting you regarding a new series we have in the casting stages of pre-production.

Faster: Race The World (our working title) is a globe-trotting car competition series that taps into the urban glamour and auto culture of some of the world's major cities. Six amazing drivers fly out to a different car-crazy global location

each episode where they will be immersed in each country's unique car culture. But they are not just here to have fun; they're here to win. In a series of driving challenges - based on skill and speed - our six drivers will be whittled down to one ultimate 'Faster' winner.

We are currently looking for advanced drivers to take part, and hoped that you may be able to help. I wondered whether it might be possible for you to share our flyer amongst members and followers of your Motor Club and/or post on your social media (Twitter/Facebook/Instagram) to help us spread the word about our exciting new series.

Or indeed if you know of anyone personally who may be interested in taking part or have any questions regarding the show, please get in touch by calling 0207 424 7712.

We are now taking applications via our website:

https://www.twentytwenty.tv/casting/faster-race-the-world 1144.aspx

Kind regards,

Michael



Michael Greene Researcher

35 High Holborn London, WC1V 6AE

T: 0207 424 7712 E: Michael.Greene@twentytwenty.tv

www.twentytwenty.tv